
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cllr Bushra Bi  
invites residents to attend a 

 Special Ward End  
Ward Forum Meeting 

On  
Friday 26th January 2024 

10.00am - 11.00am 
At 

The Dolphin Women’s Centre 
Ward End Park 

Washwood Heath Road 
 

 

Officers from West Midlands Combined Authority will be 
giving the latest information update for the  

Cross City Bus Works 
 

 
 
Contact Officer: Beverly Edmead, Community Governance Team, E-mail: 
Beverly.edmead@birmingham.gov.uk;  
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